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Gene Dolle
“

From: Baker Bobby <554bbaker@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2024 4:58 PM
To: Gene Dolle

Subject: Commissioners meeting

Gene,

When is your next commissioners' meeting?

If i can I would like to report about the briefing I attended today on the proposed new Veterans Cemetery for
East Texas.
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Gene Dolle

From: Baker Bobby <554bbaker@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 14, 2024 7:23 PM
To: Gene Dolle

Subject: Texas Veterans cemetery

Gene,

Thought it better to let you know about the Texas Veterans Cemetery, which will be coming to East Texas.

It will be located over close to Hallsville. Actually on the south side of I-20.

A family is donating about 64 acres with another 24 acres probably added.

This will be manned by local people, hired by probably Harrison County, with the funds coming back from VA
grants.

Now, it may be about 3 years before it comes to being.

The closest Veteran Cemetery to us is in Louisiana and what Texan wants to be there. Then the others are
Dallas National Cemetery and Killeen State Cemetery.

This meeting was the one Todd wanted me to aftend for the Upshur county.



